
 

Request for Proposal 
BW-FAC24-09 

Request for Proposals for Zurich Park Playground Removal and Replacement 

The Municipality of Bluewater is seeking the services of experienced and 
certified playground manufacturers/suppliers/contractors to submit proposals to 
complete the Zurich Park Playground Removal and Replacement project at 24 
Main Street, Zurich, ON. 

Proposal Issued: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 

Proposal Closing: Thursday, April 17, 2025 at 12:00 p.m.  

Interested proponents must contact Patricia Harwood, Manager of Facilities, to 
receive an electronic copy of the Request for Proposal. 

Patricia Harwood, Manager of Facilities 
Municipality of Bluewater 
facilities@municipalityofbluewater.ca 
519-236-4351 ext. 240 
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